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National Volunteer Week at NACS 

 

 

 

 

 

On the occasion of the 14
th

 edition of National Volunteer Week, in week 11-17 May 

2015, at the National Agency of Civil Servants will take place an action to collect donations 

from the employees of the institution. 

The activity supports the project carried out by the General Direction of Social 

Assistance and Child Protection (DGASPC) sector 6, SocialXChange.ro charity shop, to help 

certain social categories (elderly, large families or with low budget). 

These donations will be taken over by representatives of the DGASPC sector 6 to be 

transferred to underprivileged social categories included in the project. 

NACS joins, therefore, the organizations, volunteers and institutions which celebrate 

in this period this national, supporting the principle that volunteering is an essential support 

for community.  

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 
Communication and International Relations Department  
comunicare@anfp.gov.ro 
Tel./fax: 0374 11 27 22 

 

 


